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Issue 11 
 

18th March 

 2021 

Red Nose Day 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school last week. We 

expect they are as tired as the staff now and are looking forward to 

another break!! 
 

Dates for the term 
 

19th March Red Nose Day – one item of uniform 

replaced by something red please.  Not 

a non-uniform day. Donations can be 

made online or cash tomorrow morning 

26th March Term ends- finish early  - staggered 

times as below: 

1.40- Yr 5/6 

1.45 – Yr 3/4 

1.40- Yr 2 

1.50- Yr1 

1.50- R 

2- N 

29th March - 9th April Easter Holiday 

12th April INSET day 

13th April Children return 

30th April Occasional Day 
 

Masks 

Please could parents wear masks when they are dropping off and picking 

up from the village car park and remember to give other parents 2m 

space. Thank you to the great majority of parents for being respectful 

of the mask message and who are good role models for our children. 
 

PE Kit 

This is a reminder that earrings need to be removed on PE days.  If the 

children are unable to do this themselves please make sure this is done 

before they arrive at school.  Thank you. 
 

Payment for school meals 

Herts Catering have informed us that from the beginning of April they 

are no longer accepting cash or cheques as payment for dinners. 

Therefore payments can only be made online using Schoolcomms/School 

Gateway.  Please contact the office if you need support with setting 

this up.  
 

Easter Service – 25th March 

The children will be taking part in our Easter Service next week via 

Teams. Sadly, parents are unable to join us at the moment but we hope 

we will all be able to be together in the Autumn term in the church for 

our Harvest and Christmas services.   
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


